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@ Friday February 13

‘éél&\ Doors open at 7:00 pm

Bingo starts at 7:30 pm

Watch for more bingo dates
in our next newsletter.
See you there!!

K Call Lucille at 987-0298 for more information. j

@”; EVENTS
FOR 2009

March: Fup Pall & 1-Ball
Reglstration

Hpril: Spring BPQ. & Dance,
& Playschool Pre-Recgistration,

Jupe: Garage Sale

fé' ‘dl'l

Anhnual General
Meeting ¢ GocCial

F riday
F ebruary 20/09
¢:00 pm

EVERYONE
WELCOME!

Planning a family function?
Hosting a company
or team party?

RENT
GRAMINIA HALL

Seating capacity of 100. Kitchen & Bar area.

Outdoor BBQs, firepit & horseshoe pits. Ball
diamond & playground.

Call Linda at 987-4200




'\ Discover the

f/\aﬁ Benefits of Yoga
/’ Strength, Flexibility, Peace of Mind

& '

INTRODUCTION TO YOGA

Ten Weeks - $100 Tuesdays, January 20 - March 24
9:30am - 11:00am at Clymont Hall
No experience is necessary to participate in this class.

piano - voice
Thursdays, January 22 - March 26 CIa?isdiglael Vi 0 I i n . g U ita r ELZ“;”'C

acoustic

YOGA - LEVEL ONE/TWO

Ten Weeks - $100
9:30am - 11:00am at Clymont Hall
Recommended for participants with prior yoga experience.

Private music lessons in Clymont and Devon.
Call today for information about instructors,
Learn basic yoga postures, as well as breathing and relaxation lesson times and to reqister.
techniques guided by a YAA certified instructor. Participants must

have their own yoga mat. Schedule is subject to change without

. Community Music Initiatives
notice.

For more information or to register call:
Sandy at 780-470-0468

1-877-413-4810
www.communitymusic.ca

Devonian A
VETERINARY

~t I:lianic « g,

Devon Spay/Neuter Glinic

Dr. Dave Harris
Dr. Detlef Onderka
Dr. Jaret Bogdan

——

Brandy Carty AHT
Sheila Maichen AHT
Michele Weldon AHT

Ph: 987-5780 Fax: 987-5785

#1 Exploration Dr.
Devon, Alberta T9G 1Z5
(Just North of the Coal Research Centre)

info@deyvonianyetemnanyeclinicicom!
WwwwAdevonianuvetennanpyclinicicoim!

High Speed Wireless Internet

Backed by the Latest Technology! Lightning Fast!
Affordable! Reliable! Local! Secure!
No Phone Lines!

Broadband i
Surfer i
Canada Inc. e

" canadasurfs.ca

VOIP Phone Service available -
as low as $9.99 per month.

Community Oriented Professional Team
Offering Personalized Services
and State of the Art Equipment

Broadband Surfer Canada Inc.
High Speed Internet there when you need it!
Contact us: (780) 686-7873/987-4118
canadasurfs.ca

Mention this ad for a $50 discount on your installation.
No Cash Value!




President's Message

Another year is drawing to a close and again we sit and wonder where the time has gone. We are once again
caught up in the hustle and bustle of the Christmas season and making sure we have everything done. The Executive
Committee at Graminia Hall would like to wish all of you a very Merry Christmas and all the best in 2009.

The family Halloween party at Graminia Hall, was again, a huge success. | would like to thank all the playschool
parents who helped out to make this event possible. It is sure nice to see your Community Spirit in action.

Rainbow Playschool is moving right along and we have heard nothing but good things about the new teacher, Jill
Bilodeau. The kids really love her and she is making their learning experience an enjoyable one. We are very lucky to
have found such a wonderful teacher. Keep up the good work Jill.

Our Christmas Craft and Bake sale was a sold out affair. We had 19 tables with many vendors selling assorted
baked goods, crafts and decorations. The sale was well attended by the public despite the freezing rain that we had
early that morning. It was a lot of fun and we look forward to next year.

The last bingo of 2008 was a full house. Everyone came out to try and win their Christmas Turkey and/or ham.
We have had to cancel our January 9th bingo but will have our first bingo of 2009 on February 13. Doors open at 7:00
pm and bingo starts at 7:30 pm. Hope to see you there! We will publish more bingo dates for 2009 in our next newsletter.

The Annual General Meeting is coming up on Friday February 20, 2009. We will be doing elections on this night
as well as our meeting. We will also be serving supper and refreshments. Everyone is welcome to attend. We would
really like to see some new faces at Graminia Hall. We are still looking for someone to take over the Hall Rentals
position as well as our Newsletter and Maintenance position. Any and all positions are open to anyone who is interested
in joining our Community League. We have lots of fun and it really doesn't take up that much time to beinvolved. Come
to one of our meetings or to the Annual meeting and see for yourself. If you are interested in any position with thehall,
come out and join us. It would be great to see new faces and get new ideas for hall functions.

Graminia Hall's kitchen got a makeover this past summer and we are still hoping to put an addition onto the hall
in the spring of 2009. The addition is going to be used to store all the playschool equipment and all of the hall tables and
chairs as well as the Bingo equipment. This will alleviate a lot of problems in the future for both the playschool and hall
renters.

Our next newsletter will be in February of 2009 and will have more information on all our upcoming events for
2009. These will include: Bingos, Playschool Pre-Registration, Baseball Registration, and our Spring BBQ & Dance.
Watch for it in your mailbox.

Have a safe and enjoyable Holiday Season.

Fred Whiteman

L e - BULK DRINKING
Visit our Web-Site at: nyuis é—' WATER SERVICE
. . ey RESIDENTIAL AND
www.graminiacommunityleague.com — COMMERCIAL

to view upcoming events, previous POOLS AND HOT TUBS

newsletters & general information. T 914-8384
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Rainbow Playschool has started another year!
We still have a few spots left if you are interested in
being a part of a parent/community run playschool.
We offer separate 3 year old and four year old
classes. Children must be 3 years old by March 1
and toilet trained.Playschool runs from September to
May.

We offer a fun, creative and "learn through
play" environment. Our goal is to build social skills,
encourage independence and build confidence while
having fun. We do creative crafts, circle time,
singing, field trips and have lots of fun. Playschool is
a great way to meet new people in your community,
so please join us!!

For more information or to register, call:
Jill Bilodeau (Teacher) at 780-963-9312 or
Erin Dover (President) at 780-987-6236

Have Kids?
Love Horses?
Like Having Fun?

Give us a call and come out and take riding lessons,
learn horsemanship and just have FUN!

If you are interested in joining or would like to come and
watch to see what the club is all about -

call Maureen McMillan at (780) 987-5247.

We use the West arena at Graminia Hall
\ Monday - Thursday evenings from 5:00 - 9:00 pm.
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Graminia Community League & Social Society I
Join in the fun of being a part of a community of families and friends. Support |
Graminia Community League by becoming a member. Memberships are
available for $10.00 per family per calendar year. Fill out the form below and
mail it along with your cheque (payable to Graminia Community League) to:
Graminia Community League, 51101 Range Road 270, Spruce Grove, AB T7Y
1G2.

NAME:
ADDRESS:

TELEPHONE:

Graminia Hall
Location & Rental Rates
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Golden Spike Rd.
Highway 60

Rental Rates: $200.00/Night $400.00/Weekend

$500.00/Long Weekend. Plus Damage Deposit
Call Linda at 987-4200 for
Information & Bookings

2008 Executive Committee
President: Fred Whiteman 987-4200
Vice-President: Theresa Swityk 987-4352
Secretary: Colleen Chorzempa 987-4958
Treasurer: Lucille Cameron 987-0298

Leaque Positions
Rentals: Linda Whiteman 987-4200

Membership, Newsletter & Bingos:
Lucille Cameron 987-0298

Grants: Lorne Prunkl 987-4723

Sign: Colleen Chorzempa 987-4958

Maintenance: Kevin McMillan 987-5247

Board of Directors
Maureen McMillan: 987-5247
Heather Prunkl: 987-4723
Kevin McMillan: 987-5247
Erin Dover: 987-6236

Meetings are held the first Wednesday of every month at 7:45 pm.
EVERYONE IS WELCOME!

ADVERTISE TO MORE THAN
1400 HOMES!

Mail ad information to: Bus. Card - $16.00
Lucille Cameron 1/4 Page - $30.00
51101 Range Road 270 1/2 Page - $60.00
Spruce Grove, AB
Full Page - $110.00

T7Y 1G2
987-0298 .N° GST_
or e-mail to: Published 4 times
a year.

kcameron@tbwifi.ca

Cheques payable to: Graminia Community League




